
From: Luke Sims
To: Staci L. King
Cc: Craig Allen
Subject: Variance for alcohol permit
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 3:45:28 PM

Good afternoon  Staci,

"The Shack" in Stephenville, Tx located at 309 W. Washington, St Stephenville, Tx is writing
to the city to request a variance for an alcohol permit. We have spoken about this issue to get
an official footage and it seems that The Shack falls 10' short of the required 300'. We are
looking for a variance in accordance with Section130.16 (c)(4). If possible, we'd like for this
variance request to be submitted to City Council of Stephenville and be taken for
consideration. 

Please let us know if anything else needs to be submitted or requested. We appreciate your
help and look forward to the vote.

Thanks,  

 Luke Sims | Insurance Agent
936 S. US HWY 281 | Stephenville, TX 76401
P. 254.330.0012 F. 254.968.0423 E. luke@shadetreeins.com
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